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Question:  

 

I am wondering whether the name 'Medicare Local' is still owned by the government? Is there 

copyright on that name?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

No organisations are currently operating as Medicare Locals. 

 

As part of the termination process, all Medicare Locals signed a ‘Deed of Termination and 

Release’ which dictated that from 30 November 2015 they were no longer permitted to use 

the term ‘Medicare Local’.  

 

However, the Department of Health is aware that a small number of former Medicare Locals 

are continuing to operate as independent health service providers under new names. Some of 

these organisations are providing services under subcontract to Primary Health Networks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


